
Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Governance Framework – 
Membership noted etc.  
 
3  There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Legal and 
Administration providing an update regarding membership of this Partnership, 
advising  
 
(1) Stephen Rhind was no longer the representative for Woodside Community 

Council, leaving this position vacant; 
 

(2) Station Commander James Sullivan had been nominated as the 
representative for Scottish Fire and Rescue Service, replacing Station 
Commander Graeme Morrow and Station Commander Stephen Coughtrie 
had been nominated as the substitute representative, replacing Station 
Commander Ben Adams;  

 
(3) Eoghan Morris had been nominated as the representative for Students’ 

Representative Council, University of Glasgow, replacing Angelica Wilson and 
Duncan Calvert had been nominated as the substitute representative, 
replacing Pablo Moran Ruiz; and 
 

(4) Anna Dyer had been in contact with ASRA regarding BME representation, 
and an update would be provided at the next meeting of the Partnership. 
 
 


